
Post Cards were donated by  Grace Profilio of Melbourne who 

purchased them randomly from a box in an antique dealers in 

1999. Grace was surprised to find they were addressed to the 

same person and decided to return them and learn more about 

Myrtle Magor. Cards read: 

Card 1    Killarney   Colleen Brawn Rock 
Miss M Magor  Dublin Post Office  Dublin  South Australia 

Dear Myrtle, Hope you are all well. I have not been lately. 

Excuse me not writing before as I have been busy. Hope you 

will enjoy yourself Easter Time. Remember me to all up your 

way.  With love from Myrtle,   

Write soon thanks for the postcard 

Card 2    Killarney   Turnpike Rock Gap of Dunloe 

Miss M Magor  Dublin  South Australia 

Dear Myrtle, arrived safe and sound. I am going to stay at ? 

All well here. Wishing you a Merry Xmas and Happy New Year    

Sandy 

Anyone with more information that they could contribute to this 

delightful story please let the DHG know.  

Events 
 

 Sunday 24th May   
We Will Remember Them Exhibition  

Open Days   Time - 1.00 to 4.00  
 

Come and do some Research 
 

8th February -  Open Day 

8th March  -  Open Day 

12th April - Open Day 

10th May  - Open Day 

9 Sixth Street (Corner First and Sixth Street), Dublin 

PO Box 60  Dublin  SA  5501   Email: info@dublinhistorygroup.com.au     

www.dublinhistorygroup.com.au    www.facebook.com.au/dublinhistorygroup 

Old Postcards Donated 

November 23rd saw our last 

workshop for the year, Marie, Sue 

and Andrea had a fun and creative 

Sunday Afternoon making the 

delightful Christmas Cards that Lisa 

Mansell had created.  The girls learnt 

some new techniques and cannot wait 

until  2015 when Lisa comes back to 

run some more Workshops. Watch 

out for more information in 2015. 

Beautiful Christmas Cards Created 

Open Day  

Changes 

The DHGRC are modifying our Open Days in 2015. We will be open on the second 

Sunday of each month if you would like to do some research or  just pop in for  

a look around. We will also be holding Workshops, Talks, Presentations and Events 

at other times during the month so watch out in the Dublin Dispatch, on the website 

and Facebook for further information about what are happening at the DHGRC . 

These are the names of the 

Fallen WW1 Soldiers we will 

honour on May 24th. 

William Henry Barnes 

Ernest William Beer  

Albert Leslie W Chapman  

Edwin Claude Chapman 

Harry Albert E Price 

Carlisle Clinton Tainsh 

Alfred Leslie Wasley 
 

Our Additional Seven  


